
William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

This morning's meeting
Hanna, Claire CO <claire.hanna@co.niassembly.gov.uk> Fri, Nov 1, 2019 at 4:37 PM
To: William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

Hello William,

It was nice to meet you and thank you for the below informa�on, it will help us in our enquiries. I will update you
as we learn more.

Best wishes,
Ruairi

 

 

 

From: William Finnerty [mailto:williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com] 
Sent: 01 November 2019 16:15
To: Hanna, Claire CO <claire.hanna@co.niassembly.gov.uk>
Cc: Hanna, Claire <claire.hanna@mla.niassembly.gov.uk>; William Finnerty Yahoo Account
<newinngalway@yahoo.co.uk>
Subject: This morning's mee�ng

 

Ruairi,

Many thanks for seeing myself and James this morning.

Please know that I found the meeting very helpful.

As discussed at this morning's meeting, please find immediately below the www address of my "Eight Page" letter to
Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Paul dated November 3rd 2018, that contains a scanned copy of the letter in question
which has "live" www links:
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/ConsultantPsychiatristDrPaulBell/3November2018/RegisteredLetter.html

Section 1 of the letter to Dr Bell at the www location just above contains information relating to my wish to be able to
return to live in my home in the Republic of Ireland (located in the village of New Inn, County Galway).

Section 1 also contains reference of my legal right (as I understand it) to seek asylum in Northern Ireland, under the
terms of Article 18 ("The right to asylum") of the CHARTER OF FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS OF THE EUROPEAN
UNION. Consequently, I do not understand why it should be necessary form me to have to sell my home in the
Republic of Ireland in order to have my Pension Credit payments, and my Housing Benefit payments, restored.
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=== === ===

I would like to take this opportunity to point out to you that the list at the www location just below contains information
relating to -- among several other things connected with to my present "situation" -- letters I have sent through the
registered post during recent months to Ms Colette McCorry (Belfast Housing District Manager), and to Ms
Joanne Gordon (Member of the Northern Ireland State Pension Credits Disputes Team):  
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/index.htm#LIST

=== === ===

As  I believe I also mentioned to you this morning, I would greatly appreciate it if you could provide me with an
acknowledgement of receipt for this email, please.

Kind regards,

William (Finnerty).

=== === ===
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